
December 1, 1994 

Chris Saari 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
6250 South Ranger Rd. 
Box 125 
Brule, WI 54820-0125 
(715) 372-4866 

P 0 Box 16083 • Duluth, MN 55816-0083 
O ffice. 218-628 0454 

Fax: 218-628-0455 

RE: Quarterly Progress Report for the Moose Junction Lounge LUST Investigation near Dairy land, WI. 
Wisconsin Unique ID# 0301. 

Dear Mr. Saari: 

Earth Burners Inc. (EBI) presents this Quarterly Progress Report as required by Administrative Order No. 
NWD-92-023. The following actions were completed in the fourth quarter of 1994: 

* Groundwater sampling on October 27, 1994 and review associated analytics, 

* Prepare an annual report for WDNR review. 

Groundwater at the MW-2 location dropped to 120 ppm in the October sampling event. (GRO 
concentrations were 222 ppm in March, 1994 and decreased to 140 ppm in July, 1994). Groundwater 
at the MW-3 and the MW-4 locations were below analytical detection limits for concentrations of GRO 
and PVOC in the October sampling event. Concentrations at the MW-1 location increased to 280 ppb 
GRO from 140 ppb in the previous sampling. EBI plans to conduct the seventh groundwater sampling 
event in late January or early February, 1995. The conversion of MW-2 into a recovery well was not 
completed as previously scheduled because of monetary problems. PECFA review for previously 
completed work is scheduled for April, 1995. EBI will complete an Annual report which will include 
groundwater analytical reports for the previous year and estimated costs for various other remedial options 
concerning contamination at the MW -2 location. If you have any questions concerning any aspect of this 
progress report, please call me at (218) 628-0454 during business hours. 

Sincerely, 

Roger W. Biehl 
Project Hydrogeologist 
Earth Burners Inc. 

cc: John Anderson, DILHR 

Environmental Engineering/Consulting/Contracting • Tonk Removal/Installation • Soil/Water T reotment 

Earth Burners recycles and we hope you do, too! 


